
 
  
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Rubenstein (Wiley Norvell 646-422-9614, wnorvell@rubenstein.com) 
  

NY WATERWAY INCREASES BELFORD, MIDDLETOWN SERVICE FOR SUMMER 
ADDITIONAL EARLY RETURNS ON FRIDAYS 

  
Beginning Friday, May 27, NY Waterway will increase its Belford ferry service on Fridays this summer 
with additional earlier returns from Manhattan. The additional ferries will leave Midtown at 1PM, Paulus 
Hook (Jersey City) at 1:10PM, Brookfield Place / Battery Park City at 1:20PM and Pier 11 / Wall Street at 
1:30PM, arriving at Belford/Harbor Way in Middletown at 2:10 PM on Fridays. This earlier Friday 
afternoon service will be active through Labor Day.  
  
The service change will help NY Waterway meet the demands of growing ridership, as well as give South 
Jersey customers a chance to get home earlier on Fridays throughout the Summer season. This past 
month, NY Waterway has seen the largest number of riders since the pandemic began. 
  
NEW Belford Service Schedule Change Effective Friday, May 27 

• On Fridays, there will be additional early afternoon service from Manhattan to 
Belford/Harbor Way in Middletown. 

For full schedules, visit https://www.nywaterway.com/FerryRoutesSchedules.aspx 
  
Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7-11am Monday thru 
Friday), nywaterway.com,  facebook.com/nywaterwayor twitter.com/ridetheferry.  
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